
 
 
 
 

Associate Professor Yaodong Wang Direct line: 0044(0)2083318882 
Heilongjiang Institute of Technology Email: N.G.Hand@gre.ac.uk 
Harbin Heilongjiang Province Date: 23rd July 2019 
China 

Dear Associate Professor Yadong Wang, 
 

On behalf of University of Greenwich, it is my pleasure to extend to you and your 
colleagues from Heilongjiang Institute of Technology a formal invitation to participate 
in a visit to the University of Greenwich for 93 days from September 2019.  
Heilongjiang Institute of Technology is an important partner of University of Greenwich    
and we look forward to our further collaboration. We understand that all the expenses 
will be covered as agreed by the University of Greenwich and the delegation will 
include: 

 
Name Gender DOB Position 

Yadong Wang Male 17.02.1972 Teacher, College of Computer 
Science and Technology 

 
Heilongjiang Institute of Technology 

Shang Gao Male 27.08.1978 Teacher, College of Economic 
Management 

Heilongjiang Institute of Technology 

Li Li Female 09.05.1982 Teacher, College of 
Economic Management 

Heilongjiang Institute of Technology 

 
The Proposed schedule is as follows, 

 

Day 1 Morning: Arrive in University of Greenwich 
Afternoon: Reception Meeting and Induction that includes: The guide to Campus 
facilities; The introduction of each Department and Academic Tutor. 

Day 2-Day 45 Go to Class with students and meeting with academic tutor to talk about 
cross Culture Communication 

Day 46-Day 48 University of Greenwich will organize a 3-day Trip. Mainly to visit the 2 Top 
World Universities: Cambridge & Oxford and the towns that they are located 
in. 

Day 49-Day 92 Go to Class with students meeting with academic tutor and talk about cross Culture 
Communication. 
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Day 93 Fly back from London to China and arrive in Beijing. 

 

The university of Greenwich is to very keen to explore the collaboration possibilities in 
education, research and faculty and students exchange between our universities. It would 
be an honour to have you and your colleagues visit our institution. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
upcoming visit. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

 
Nick Hand 
Director of Partnerships and International 
Business School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


